TAWHAI

Welcome Back
To School!

Welcome Back to Term 4|
Kia ora e te whanau

A warm welcome back to all our whanau, and a special
welcome to our new families joining us this term. We
wrapped up Term 3 on a high note with our fantastic
production, and we’re excited for all that Term 4 has in
store.

This term will be a busy one, filled with exciting events
including athletics, school photos, swimming for Years 4-6,

and of course, our end-of-year celebrations.

We look forward to another great term together.

DON'T FORGET TO

SIGN UP TO
OUR EDGE
APP. ‘
PLLEASE SEE
KEL.L-Y IN
THE OFFICE .

What’s Coming Up...

SUNSMART

Term 4: All children are
required to wear a sunhat
when outside.
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